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Greetings Racers,

  

Hope everyone's well and enjoying this awesome Springtime.  My first official duty has been
learning to navigate through this website. Now that I've figured how to post whatever I like,
we're in for a lot of fun (trouble) now.

  

This is of immediate IMPORTANCE! My first obligation is forwarding a reminder from our
fearless barking leader, the Dawg (alternate wording selected for the *F word, however).  Here it
is:

  

Even if you have reservations for SEPTEMBER you need to RE-CONFIRM.... yes you heard
that right, RECONFIRM your reservation and get a confirmation # because if you are staying at
Hotel Nevada they cancelled all the room reservations for some *messed-up reason at the MAY
NORC, so ideally do it NOW and re-check again after NORC which is middle of May!

  

Thanks for listening,

  

Get ready, get set, GO... it's a grand racing season!!!!

  

Over and Out,

  

Laurie
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